
4 Chinese
Camp Programs

Full 
Camp
JULY ONLY

contentdescription

Homestay
Camp

Day
Camp

Half-day 
Camp

Chinese classes

Chinese classes +
Cultural activities +
Half-day excursions +
Lunch

Chinese classes +
Cultural activities +
Half-day excursions +
Field trips + Meals +
Hotel accommodation +
Evening & weekend
activities

Chinese classes +
Cultural activities +
Half-day excursions +
Field trips + meals +
Homestay
accommodation + 
Evening & weekend
activities

accommodation
& services

Airport Pickup
& Drop-off

Private Room
in a Host Family
House

Hotel
(Shared Room)
Airport Pickup
& Drop-off +
Welcome dinner +
welcome meeting

price
for 2 weeks

29,400 RMB

30,800 RMB

16,000 RMB

8,500 RMB

schedule

Mon - Sun
All Day
+24h supervision

Mon - Sun
09:00 - 15:50
+ evenings &
weekends
with the host family*

*except 1 Saturday
with the school

Mon - Fri
09:00 - 15:50

Mon - Fri
09:00 - 11:50
or 13:15 - 15:50

suitable for

Students aged 10-17
interested in
both Chinese
language & culture

Students aged 10-17
whose parents are
in/not in China

Students aged 12-17,
highly motivated to
improve their 
Chinese skills &
learn more about
Chinese culture

Students aged 14-17
who would like
to live with a
local family
during their
stay in China

Explore Chinese
language and culture 
with Chinese classes,
cultural activities, and 
weekday excursions

Learn Chinese with
interactive Chinese 
classes

Explore Chinese language
and culture with Chinese 
classes, cultural activities,
weekday excursions,
evening & weekend
activities

Stay with a local 
family and have a 
closer look at Chinese 
people’s daily life

In addition to these
standard

camp programs,
you can also join

Tailor-made Camp
all year round

that can be suited
to your needs and 

equirements



Chinese Camp
Start Dates in 2025

The standard camp term is 
2 weeks. If you would like to 

extend your program,
you can add 2 more weeks 

in another city. For more 
information, please contact 

us directly.

(JULY ONLY)
Jun 30 Jul 14

Jun 16 Jun 30 Jul 14 Jul 28

Nov 24 Dec 08 Jan 5, 2026

Jun 16 Jul 28

Nov 24 Dec 08 Jan 5, 2026

FLEXIBLE START DATES

FLEXIBLE START DATES

Nov 24 Dec 08 Jan 5, 2026

Jun 16 Jun 30 Jul 14 Jul 28

Full 
Camp

Homestay
Camp

Day
Camp

Half-day 
Camp

Tailor-made
Camp

China School
Trip


